
 

 

Friday 17th November: FOBs Discos (see timings below)* 
Sunday 19th November: FOBs Re-gifting event (Y5/Y1)    
Wednesday 6th December: Christmas Lights Extravaganza 
Tuesday 12th December: Nativity (YR,Y1 & Y2) 10am 
Wednesday 13th December: Nursery Christmas Singalong 
Thursday 14th December: Nativity (YR.Y1 & Y2) 2pm 
Monday 18th December: KS2 (Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6) Performance at church 
1.30pm & 6pm 
Wednesday 20th December: Break up for Christmas 
Monday 8th January: School returns  
Friday 19th January: FOBS Cinema Night (Y5)  
Friday 9th February: FOBS Bingo (Y4)  
Friday 16th February: Break up for half term  
Monday 26th February: School returns  

Monday 11th –Friday 15th March: FOBS Red Envelope Week (Y3) 
Thursday 28th March: Break up for Easter  
Monday 15th April: Children return  
Friday 26th April: Quiz night/Gin tasting (Y6) 
Friday 17th May: FOBS BEXFEST –(ALL YEAR GROUPS)  
Friday 24th May: Break up for half term 
Monday 3rd June: INSET day (nursery and school closed) 
Tuesday 4th June: Children return  
Friday 21st June: Sports Day refreshments – Juniors (Y3) / Infants 
(Rec)  
Friday 5th July: FOBS Summer Disco  (Y2 organising)  
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer 
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days 
*New date  /Any FOBs events- year group organising in brackets.  

Need to know:   
Book Fair: Our autumn term book fair is open until Wednesday after school. It can be accessed from the 
main entrance and card payments are available.   
Curriculum Information: Parents can now find the medium-term plans for their child’s year group here or 
on their child’s website page. 
Tree opposite infant entrance: One of our neighbours is having work done on a tree to make it safer. This work is being 
done tomorrow and they ask that parents don’t park by the tree that day. It is the house opposite the infant entrance. 

Happy Birthday 
A very happy 
birthday to 
George and 
Tommy! Thank 
you for the lovely 
books.     

Road Safety Signs 
We’re thrilled with our new road 
safety signs. We hope these remind 
drivers to slow down as they are 
passing the school and alert them to 
children crossing. Please can we 
remind parents not to stop in the 
middle of the road to let their 
children out. We’re aware that the 
PCSO has spotted this and written to 
drivers reminding them of the 
dangers to their child’s safety.  

 

Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Evans 
We’d like to congratulate 
Mr Evans and his wife on 
the birth of their 
beautiful baby girl- Elizabeth 
Jane! The whole staff team were 
thrilled to hear of her safe arrival and 
wish the family all the best.  

Collection for the Homeless Project   
Imogen Jones and the Wellbeing 
Ambassadors are collecting the following 
items for the homeless from Monday 13th 
November until Friday 17th November. 
There will be a collection box in the front 
office that week and then they will be distributed by Imogen 
and her family with the Homeless Project. 
Items being collected: 

Socks Gloves 

Underwear (new) Chocolate 

Pot Noodles Sweets 

Puzzle Books Pens 

Torches Batteries 
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